
 

 
                                                

BITOU MUNICIPALITY 
PUBLIC NOTICE NO 65 / 2025 

 

 
CORRECTION OF VALUATION ROLL INFORMATION 

 

IN RESPECT OF THE VALUATION ROLL INFORMATION REFERRED TO IN PUBLIC NOTICE 
NO. 25/2025 ISSUED ON 07 FEBRUARY 2025 RELATING TO THE ADVERTISING OF THE 
GENERAL VALUATION ROLL FOR THE PERIOD 01 JULY 2025 TO 30 JUNE 2029, AND THE  
CALLING FOR INSPECTION OF THE GENERAL VALUATION ROLL AND LODGING OF 
OBJECTIONS 
 
 

All to kindly note that an error was identified in the Sectional Title Scheme Section values only that 
forms part of the General Valuation Roll as advertised on the municipal website. These errors have 
accordingly being corrected as per the General Valuation roll and has been replaced by the correct 
property values, available henceforth in the specific annexures available on the municipal website.  
 
The municipality sincerely regrets any inconvenience caused. 
 
For enquiries, please contact: I Frans 044 501 3432 or A Zindlu 044 501 3426  
Email: rates@plett.gov.za  
 

 
 

Mr. MBULELO MEMANI 

MUNICIPAL MANAGER 

BITOU  MUNICIPALITY 
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